
 
 

One of the ways we do that is through cultural events outside of the classroom. Below is a list of 
upcoming events around Surrey -- and one CPF Surrey school field trip! 
 

 January 25 & 26  Vive les voyageurs Festival (Fort Langley National Historic Site, $8/adult, kids free) 

 Feb 3 – 7   French Language Week – watch for a fun event at your schools. CPF contributes a $200 
grant towards activities.  

 Feb 11 & 12    CPF Surrey annual Film Festival (this year for elementary students) featuring Les Pee 
Wees for intermediate students and Ernest et Celestine en hiver for primary students. In partnership 
with SD#36. 

 March 6 - 8 Festival du Bois www.festivaldubois.ca (Makin Park, Coquitlam) 

 Every Thursday - French Story Time  @3:45 City Centre Public Library  
 

                   Follow us on Facebook @Canadian Parents for French – Surrey 

 

Dear Parents  
 
Canadian Parents for French, is a national organization of 
parents working to support each other, and our kids, as they 
learn French. 
 

http://www.festivaldubois.ca/

